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To: Public Service Commission 
 

From: Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
   Energy Section 
   Marlin H. Barrow, Technical Consultant 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
    
 

Date: May 8, 2012 
 

SUBJECT: 

Action Request regarding Garkane Energy Cooperative, Inc (Garkane) revised rate 

schedules in Docket No. 12-028-T01.  Request for two (2) week delay in response 

from Division. 

ISSUE: 

On April 19, 2012, the Utah Public Service Commission (Commission) sent to the 

Utah Division of Public Utilities (Division) an Action Request in Docket No. 12-028-

T01 to investigate Garkane’s revised tariffs filed with the Commission on April 18, 

2012.  The Action Request response is due May 11, 2012.   

REQUEST TWO WEEK DELAY: 

Request a two week delay to May 25, 2012 for response from the Division. 

DISCUSSION: 

On April 18, 2012, Garkane filed with the Commission in Docket No. 12-028-T01, 

fifteen revised rate schedules, all with effective dates of July 1, 2012.    On April 19, 

2012, the Commission issued an Action Request to the Division to investigate the 

tariff application.   
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In the course of that investigation, the Division discovered some tariff schedules that 

may need further clarification before the Division can complete its investigation.  The 

individual at Garkane who can provide the required clarification, which may 

necessitate the re-filing of some schedules, is unavailable until May 15th.  Therefore 

the Division requests a delay until May 25, 2012 for a response to the Action 

Request.  This should provide Garkane ample time to possibly correct some schedules 

and re-file them before the effective date of July 1, 2012.    
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